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Mohammad Reza AY, PhD

From: PSMR14 Conference <psmr14@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 30, 2014 2:20 PM
To: mohammadreza_ay
Subject: PSMR14: Acceptance of abstract 66

Dear Dr. Ay, 
    The evaluation process of PSMR14 abstracts has been finished. Taking into account the evaluator comments, 
the total number of submissions and your presentation preference the abstract: "A hybrid method for 
generation of attenuation map for MR-based attenuation correction of PET data in prostate PET/MR 
imaging" has been accepted as poster presentation in the Whole Body PET/MR Session. 
 
    As it has already been announced on the conference website, a 300-word version of all accepted abstracts will 
be published in the open access journal "European Journal of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging 
Physics". The maximum limit of 300 words is set by the journal, thus we would appreciate to receive a 300-
word version of the abstract, preferably during this week, so that the issue is published on-line before 
PSMR14. 
    Secondly, all authors can submit full articles in IEEE Transactions on Nuclear Science, which will be 
considered for publication following peer review. At this stage you do not have to prepare the article, but only 
confirm whether you are interested in submitting an article after the conference or not. This will facilitate the 
estimation of the number of authors that will submit a full article, in order to define the Associate Editors. 
 
    I would like to remind you that the early registration is open until April 15th and me and my colleagues will 
be happy to welcome you in Kos Island. 
 
On behalf of the PSMR14 Organizing Committee 
Prof. George Loudos 
PSMR14 Chair 
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Αυτό το email είναι απαλλαγμένο από ιούς και κακόβουλο λογισμικό, επειδή η προστασία avast! 
Antivirus είναι ενεργή.  

 

mailto:<psmr14@gmail.com>

